
 

VCMAG.Varsity.Feb201 

July 2013 

UCT considering options regarding collusion in construction sector 

The University of Cape Town has received a copy of the summary from the Competition 
Commission about collusion in the construction sector, including the Graça Machel Residence 
project at UCT, and we are weighing different options in regards to how we will pursue the 
matter.  
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